
Submitter: Meramonir Starr 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

Any bill that infringes on a person's right  is unconstitutional. Even if the Oregon 

constitution has lose language to allow such a bill, people keep forgetting that the US 

constitution is the supreme law of the land as outlined in in Artivle VI clause 2. It is 

our representative's sworn duty to look past their own personal bias and vote based 

on constitutional law. The rights of the people SHALL NOT be infringed. This bill 

would only further harm the citizens of oregon instead of protecting them. Criminals 

do not follow laws, so why do you think this bill will stop a criminal from possessing a 

gun? It is a ludicrous notion. Rather our representatives should be focused on 

bipartisan laws that help all Oregonians, not rile up half the people. 


